
 

     

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 

Your input is crucial as we work to evaluate the effectiveness of the family engagement program and activities in our district and school. 

Please take a few moments to tell us about your experience at SCPS and the district as a whole.  

 

A QR code has been created for easy use. To access the QR codes, please place the camera of your electronic device over the code to be 

taken directly to the survey. We are asking parents/guardians to complete the survey for the school as well as take the survey for the 

district. If you have multiple students in the school system, be sure to complete the school survey for each child. You only have to do the 

district survey once.  

 

If you do not have access to internet or would prefer to complete your annual surveys on paper, feel free to complete the survey attached to 

this letter and return it to the teacher.  

 

We are asking all surveys whether completed electronically or on paper to be completed no later than May 19th.  
 

 

Thank you for being the very best part of Sumter County Schools. We appreciate your partnership and look forward to learning and 

growing from the feedback you provide. Please fill out the survey below. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Nikki Jenkins, District Family Engagement Coordinator 

 

 

 

 
District Title I Annual Survey 

 

English              Spanish      
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